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UNMIS SRSG expresses condolences over the death of
Jaafar Nimeiri

Khartoum, 31 May 2009 - On behalf of the United Nations, the Special Representative of the
Secretary-General for Sudan (SRSG), Ashraf Qazi, extends his condolences to both the bereaved
family and to the people of Sudan over the passing away of Mr. Jaafar Nimeiri, the former President

of Sudan.
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